To whom it may concern,

It is with great sadness that I submit my resignation. I have been struggling with this decision for years. Unfortunately, I can no longer tolerate the conditions in my former room. That matter is being handled by Tracy and Phil and I thank them for listening to me. I just no longer feel that I can do my job and keep my objectivity any longer. I know when it's time to leave. Thank you for the many good years of employment. I have really enjoyed working with the students. I hope I have been a blessing in their lives as well. My last day is today, Nov. 6, 2018.

Mary L. Meyer

Mary L. Meyer 11-6-18